
 
 

 
 
July 11, 2022 
 

 
Dear Landowner: 
 
CPS Energy would like to inform you of an infrastructure enhancement project that supports 
electric reliability in your neighborhood. The project consists of replacing an estimated 6.9-mile 
segment of the Braunig to Highland Hills 138 kV transmission line that crosses your property. 
This infrastructure rebuild will replace existing transmission line with new transmission line 
structures and conductors from SE Military Dr. to the Braunig Power Plant.   
 
As a part of this project, CPS Energy has contracted The University of Texas at San Antonio to 
complete soil sampling within the transmission easement. Soil sampling work is scheduled to 
begin on July 18, 2022 and is expected to conclude by September 1, 2022. 
 
There will be vehicle traffic through the easement as crews conduct a pedestrian survey with 
shovel testing where soil sampling will be conducted. We do not anticipate any power outages 
as part of the soil bore work.  
 
In the coming weeks, additional information about the Braunig to Highland Hills Transmission 
Line Project will be posted on the CPS Energy website: cpsenergy.com/infrastructure.  

If you have any questions or concerns, you may contact me at (830) 249-3887, Ext. 625, or by 
email at LGraves@cpsenergy.com. You may also contact Chris Scheffler, project engineer at 
(210) 353-4608, or by email at CScheffler@cpsenergy.com. 

Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding as we work to complete this 
important project. 

Sincerely, 

 

Lou Graves 
Project Manager 
(830) 249-3887, ext. 625 
 

Chris Scheffler 
Engineer 
(210) 353-4608 
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